
The Prize(s) that you donate will directly benefit the Buffalo Food Shelf at the 

Green Bean Open through the event raffle.  More information regarding how to 

become a sponsor is included with this letter. 

Donation Request

Thursday, August 1, 2024
Wild Marsh Golf Club

The Buffalo Food Shelf is seeking your support as a Prize and/or Sponsorship 

donor for the Green Bean Open to benefit the Buffalo Food Shelf.                                                                                                                                                       

The Green Bean Open is the Food Shelf's largest fundraiser of the year.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

The event will be held on:                                  


